LASTMILE

PAVING THE ROAD TO SUCCESS

The Last Mile prepares
incarcerated individuals
for successful re-entry

through business and
technology training.

The Last Mile (TLM) is a non-profit
founded in 2010 at San Quentin
to address the societal impact of
incarceration as a drain on human
and fiscal resources. TLM is the
first full stack coding program
mgﬁtNLAevel inside US prisons. Its mission is to
provide marketable skills that result in
3 gainful employment and a core belief is that
: H P having a job is the key to successful re-entry and
JOIn The I'aSt Mlle L breaking the cycle of incarceration. The program
provides computer coding training to prepare

# PaVi ngtheRoadtosucceSS its students for release into today’s high-tech

environment.

Students learn skills in web development with the objective of
becoming full-stack JavaScript engineers. Technologies used
include, but are not limited to, HTMS5, CSS3, JavaScript with
Node.js, MongoDB, and several popular JavaScript libraries
including React, Express, and Mongoose.

The Indiana Department of Correction is currently recruiting
volunteers to mentor students for The Last Mile. Volunteers
have a flexible schedule and typically spend a couple hours
each week either assisting students in the classroom during the
day or helping students grasp concepts during evening labs. 3
We are actively recruiting for mentors at the following sites.

e Rockville Correctional Facility

e Putnamville Correctional Facility

e Plainfield Correctional Facility

e Pendleton Juvenile Correctional Facility
® Indiana Women'’s Prison

If you are interested in volunteering or would like
more information, contact DOCoutreach@idoc.IN.gov.

Follow TLM and learn more:

O @TLM @ @thelastmile.org
o @thelastmileorganization
www.thelastmile.org

Listen to the compelling stories of students and returned citizens at thelastmileradio.org



